
February 1, 2022  

Dear Students  

 

Exe c ut ive  D i rec tor  ( t ea cher / s t ud e nt )  Te ts uya  Yana g is a wa  

 

 

Notice in advance of the implementation of classes in FY 2022  

 

Although the status of the COVID -19 infection is still unpredictable, we plan to 

conduct in-person classes in principle (classes in some departments may be held 

remotely) and classes will be held for 90 minutes (details below)  in fiscal 2022, 

assuming that the infection status improves.  

With regard to the above procedures, please note that if the infection situation of 

the novel coronavirus infection does not improve, it is possible to change the class 

format to the one based on the principle of high -flex c lasses after discussion within 

the school.  

Universities will continue to make efforts to prevent the spread of infection. We ask 

for your cooperation and preparation to take classes while thoroughly implementing 

basic infection control measures.  

 

Notice  

 

○ Class hours in fiscal 2022 (1 class for 90 minutes)  

○ Class hours in FY2022.  

・ Period1   9:00~10:30  

・ Period2   10:40~12:10  

・ Period3   13:00~14:30  

・ Period4   14:40~16:10  

・ Period5   16:20~17:50  

・ Period6   18:00~19:30  

・ Period7   19:40~21:10  


